
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Friday, August 15, 2014 10:52 AM 
'Stan Wagner' 
RE: Ophelia 27 703H and 501H APDs 

Stan 

I forgot to remove the Condition of Approval for the Ophelia 27 501H that required an administrative order for a NSP. I 
will be placing this in the well file. 

Paul Kautz 
Hobbs District Geologist 
NM Oil Conservation Div. 
1625 N French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 Ext. 104 

From: Stan Wagner rmailto:Stan Waqner@eoaresources.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 10:34 AM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Subject: Ophelia 27 703H and 501H APDs 

Per our phone conversation and discussion with our landman, we have leasehold in the N/2 of section 27, 26S, 33E and 
S/2 of section 22, 26S, 33E. 

Paul, 

l 
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Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: Stan Wagner <Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 10:34 AM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Subject: Ophelia 27 703H and 501H APDs 

Paul, 

Per our phone conversation and discussion with our landman, we have leasehold in the N/2 of section 27, 26S, 33E and 
S/2 of section 22, 26S,33E. 

l 


